
From:  turtletracks@earthlink.net

Sent time:  10/14/2020 09:46:59 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  Mitch O'Farrell <Mitch.OFarrell@lacity.org>; craig.bullock@lacity.org

Subject:  Agency Correspondence folders - still a dearth of communications VTT-82152 / ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Mindy:

In mid September, you informed me you were “working” on uploading all of the
communications that remain missing in the Agency Correspondence /  Email Correspondence
section of the public record.

Communications date back to 2018 with most folders having nothing that shows current
communications.  Nothing within the last 6 months to a year in many cases.

Please advise as to when the communications the DCP has been withholding from the public
will be made available for public review.

Thank you.

Mr. Bullock:

Members of the community have requested you make your communications available as well
as the Councilmember’s.
Your office has been silent as to this request which is incredibly disappointing.   Is there a
specific reason you ignore your constituents?

Thank you.


